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Depositing items with the Cathedral Treasury 

 

A Faculty is normally required where a parish parts with possession of church 

plate, ornaments or other movable goods (for example by depositing them in a 

museum), but the Chancellor has issued a special direction enabling articles to 

be deposited in the Guildford Cathedral Treasury without the need for a 

Faculty, provided the correct procedure is followed and an agreement is 

entered into between the Dean and Chapter and the parish.  

 

Further details can be obtained from the Treasury Curator at the Cathedral 

Office. Tel: 01483 547879 

Email: curator@guildford-cathedral.org 
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